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I am writing in opposition of HB 3846.  

 

HB 3846 is the latest attempt to chip away at the security of our public lands. The 

politicians supporting it oppose public access and recreation, instead favoring access 

only for large corporate interests at the expense of Oregon residents.  

 

Keep the state free and open. Shut down HB 3846.  


